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Following on from the site visiits with the planning inspectorate, it was clear to see how close this potential development is
to people’s houses, on more than one side and the swathes of farmland it will consume, never to be farmed again. Not
near the landowners houses, associated with the development. The hedges have been intentionally grown up so not to
look bad from the street scene. We were told when building our garage it had to be reduced in height as it would affect the
street scene . What is good for the goose is good for the gander . these are single track roads, the bus carrying us had to
reverse to let traffic pass. This development will ruin people’s lives, mental wellbeing, countryside, wildlife, farmland
producing food, the community, the list goes on and on. Please stop this monstrosity from happening
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